
Rosh Hashana 
is Coming!



I will not go to school on Rosh
Hashana.

I will stay home with my family.

Rosh Hashana is two days.



We eat lots of funny new foods on
Rosh Hashana, especially at night.

The challah is round, but it tastes
the same as regular challah. We

dip the challah into yummy
honey! We also dip apples in

honey. Honey is very sticky and
sweet. If I don’t like the honey, I

do not have to eat it. 



We also have a pomegranate,
carrot, date, and the head of a

fish (sheep)!

Different families have different
special foods for Rosh Hashana.
There might be other interesting
vegetables, like beets, leek, or

squash.  I can try a little of each
one, but I do not have to finish

them if I don’t like them. 



On Rosh Hashana, Tatty will go
to shul for a very long time. 

In shul, they blow the shofar. I
might go to shul to hear the

shofar, too. 



We have to be very quiet in shul
so that everyone can hear the

shofar well. The shofar makes a
loud sound, but it is not scary.

It’s a good idea to stay near the
door when we get to shul, so that
we can leave right away when it’s

over. 



If the shofar is too loud for my
ears, I can cover my ears with

my hands, or I can ask
Tatty/Mommy quietly if I can
wait outside until it’s over.



The day after Rosh Hashana, I
will go back to school again. 


